
 
Wesleyan Reform Union 

Hot meal Project 2023-2024 
 

   

Matthew 25:35 For I was hungry, and you gave me food; I was thirsty, and you gave Me drink; I was a  

stranger, and you took Me in;  
 

Blessings to you All 

 

The Overseas Missions Team would like to thank everyone for all the support given for our 

Hot Meal project in Lebanon. 

 

We are continuing to support this project for another year as the Hot Meal programme with 

Safe Haven is new, and the need for the children to have one hot meal a day was very 

relevant in Lebanon. The programme was launched last June 2022-23, and we as a Union 

have supported this work.  The Overseas Missions team felt in necessary to continue to 

support this project for another year 2023-24, to help and sustain the hot meal programme. 

Please pray and donate to this very needed project. 

 

We launched the SMARTIES tube initiative at conference, to try and get everyone involved 

in the project, family, friends, children, in fact anyone you know.  The outline for this 

initiative is listed below. 

   

SMARTIES  
SAVIOUR MEETS AND REACHES THOSE IN EVERY SITUATION 

 

                                                                                  

  

   

 
1. Please buy a tube of Smarties 

2. Eat the Smarties ---- good to share them with others! 

3. The refill the empty Smarties tube with 20p coins (or £1 coins you can get £11 of 20p 

coins into a tube) 

4. When the tube is full give the money to the Church Treasurer or OM personnel who 

will  then send it by cheque or bank transfer to WRU Head Office; Reference Hot 

Meal Project.  (no money in the post) 

The money collected is for the Safe Haven project to feed children in Lebanon. 

5. There’s no limit on how many tubes you can fill! 

 

 

Thank you!  

 WRU Overseas Missions Team 


